
NSW GOVERNMENT 

Transport 
for NSW 

Mr Thomas Watt 
Senior Planning Officer 
Resource Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment 
GPO Box 39 
Sydney NSW 2001 

Dear Mr Watt 

Mount Owen Continued Operations Project Singleton Local Government Area, 
Response to Planning Assessment Commission Review Report 

Thank you for your letter dated 1 June 2016 requesting Transport for NSW (TfNSW) to 
comment on the above. I apologise for the delay in providing a response. 

TfNSW has reviewed the documentation and it is advised that the Planning Assessment 
Commission Review report and corresponding Response report raised no transport 
related items. TfNSW has no further comments to offer at this stage. 

For further information, please don't hesitate to contact Edmond Platon, Transport 
Planner on 8202 2557. 

Yours sincerely 

Mark ozi ga 
Princ s. Manager, Land Use Planning and Development 
Freight, Strategy and Planning 

Department of Planning 
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